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US 70/N. Main Closed for Patch Paving Operations 
Madrid Street and US 70/N. Main 

 
Las Cruces - The New Mexico Department of Transportation along with G. Sandoval 
Construction continues with roadway reconstruction along US 70/North Main. The contractor 
will be conducting minor paving operations which will require a full closure of US 70/N. Main 
within the work zone (mile marker 148-149).  
 
The closure will be begin at 7:00 pm on Wednesday January 28, 2015, and should have all work 
completed, with detour traffic control devices lifted by 4:00 am Thursday January 29. Detours 
will be posted throughout the work zone alerting motorists to seek an alternate route. 
 
Traffic alerts and notifications will be posted on the NMDOT roadway advisory site 
http://nmroads.com which can also be retrieved by calling 511, or 1-800-432-4269. 
   

### 
 

For additional information you may contact Ryan Tafoya, NMDOT Project Manager at (575) 
525-7313 or Bridget M. Spedalieri, NMDOT District One Public Information Officer at (575) 
525-7340 bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us.   
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